
 

 

2nd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Trip to Formby Beach 
 

Last term Year 6 learnt all about the dangers of plastic pollution. One way in which we can take action is 

to clear up any plastic that washes up on our beaches. We will therefore be visiting Formby Beach on 

Thursday 27th June to collect as many bags of plastic rubbish that we can find. The children will be 

provided with rubber gloves, bin bags and litter-pickers. A full safety talk will be given beforehand.  

 

We will leave school at 9:15am and will return at 3:30pm, travelling to and from Formby by coach. 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. School jumpers or polo shirts 

are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, they will either 

be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified. 

 

A contribution of £10.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for the trip via 

Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which 

you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 

you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give written consent 

for your child to go on the trip. You can do this either by emailing 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or coming to the office to fill in a reply slip. 

 

Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child 

would like a specific sandwich filling, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we 

don’t receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually 

has a packed lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order 

to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Thursday 13th June.  

 

Finally, if you are able to help out on this trip, please speak to your child’s teacher or email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 

 
Kind regards, 

Wendy Gibson, Natalie Gomez and Kat Rowe 

Year 6 Teachers 
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